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South Aussie businesses embrace EVs | samotor The RAA Magazine 
In partnership with the South Australian Government, RAA is building the state’s first EV 
charging network.  More than 530 charging points will be installed across the state by the end of 
January 2024. We’re not the only ones excited by the initiative. 

We’ve spoken to two South Australian businesses keen to house one of the EV charging points 
and add a spark across our regions. 

Jason Duffield 
The Manna, Hahndorf (Adelaide Hills) 

Why do you think the EV charging network is a positive for SA? 

Having spent the past 32 years of my life in tourism and hospitality in Hahndorf, [the EV 
charging network] is one of the best initiatives I’ve seen come across my desk, and I 
congratulate all involved. 

Why did The Manna want to be involved in the initiative? 

The Haus Group is the largest accommodation provider in Hahndorf and the Adelaide Hills. As 
such, we attract many interstate, overseas and SA-based travellers who are increasingly aware 
of the importance of smart and sustainable travel – particularly with fuel costs on the rise. 

The Manna in Hahndorf will house an EV charging point. Image: SATC/Kirkbee Pty Ltd 

How do you think the EV charging network will benefit your business? 

The Haus Group believes the addition of the charging network will appeal to the more conscious 
and savvier traveller who has invested in an electric vehicle for a variety of reasons. [These 
travellers] will be attracted to stay at properties that offer [EV charging] for its customers. 

We think it’s a real positive, not only for us but Hahndorf and the Adelaide Hills as a tourism 
destination. We see it having a positive impact for many years to come. 

https://samove.raa.com.au/south-aussie-businesses-embrace-evs/

	Jason Duffield The Manna, Hahndorf (Adelaide Hills)

